
From: Dilek Taptik  
Sent: 26 February 2022 21:05 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Sirs or Madame  
 
I'm writing to object to the tree felling of the reference above on 8 Doughty 
Street. 
 
My partner who owns a flat on Doughty street and I strongly believe that the 
tree should stay part of the beautiful surroundings. I cannot imagine why 
anyone would want to take away this stunning part of nature. 
 
London is build up as it is and felling further trees are inexplainable, especially 
as a highly-skilled arboriculturalist has been employed to assess any damage 
and design ways to keep the tree. 
 
I believe residents have a strong case against this felling and appeal to your 
care for nature and Bloomsbury natural heritage. 
 
With best wishes,  
Dilek  
 
 
Dilek Taptik RAD RTS, TD, TC 
Principal DT Dance 
 


